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From:
Sent: 25 March 2019 07:58
To: European Data Protection Board
Subject: guidelines on PSD2 and GDPR

Dear member(s) of the EDPB, 
 
Through research for writing my master thesis around the compatibility between PSD2 and GDPR I welcomed your 
response to the letter of MS in ’t veld of 5 july 2018.  
Next to this response, I saw that in adopting the working program of the EDPB for the period of 2019/2020, one of 
the activities of this working program was the issuance of guidelines on PSD2 and GDPR. 
My question to you is the following: “ Is there already a draft version on these guidelines, and if this question is 
affirmative, would it be possible to have access to/have an insight in these preliminary guidelines?”  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Verzonden vanuit Mail voor Windows 10 
 


